
 

Department of Chemistry 

Email: chemistrybku@gmail.com 

        

         Date: 16.03.2020 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is for information of all concerned that the National Conference on New 

Horizons of Chemistry (NCNHC 2020) which is scheduled to be held on 30th and 31st March, 

2020 has been deferred until further notification in order to combat spread of Novel corona 

virus (COVID-19).  

 

 

 

Sd/-                              

Dr. Abu Taher and Dr. Amit Kumar Mandal 
Convenors 

“National Conference on New Horizons in Chemistry 2020” 
Department of Chemistry, Bankura University 

West Bengal, India 
 


